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Lee, Chris

From: Terry Vanleer <vleer80@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 4:17 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: 6090-98 North 35th # 230881
Attachments: Screenshot_20240107-124539_Chrome.jpg; 20240107_155631.jpg; 20240107_

121044.jpg; 20240107_155623.jpg

Hello, I am 100% against a multi- famliy development at the above address. I live across the street at 6049 n 
35th street. My concerns are as following: increase in criminal activities, parking, noise violations, litter the 
building overall appearance in the middle of single famliy homes. Parking is already horrible. Whenever the 
church has an event attendees park with no regard for the citzens that live in the neighborhood.Just down the 
street there is Florist Gardens which has consent police activity, and even had SWAT response not to long ago. 
Stripped abandoned cars are dumped in alleys blocks parking slabs. Everyday cars are empty content from 
vehicle on the street. A a bigger parking lot would serve a better purpose for the church vs a multi unit 
residential property. Thank you your attention to this matter. Including are pics of church parking and 
abandoned vehicles 1/7/2024  
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